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     I support year around Pacific Standard Time.   Oregon should take the lead on the 

west coast in staying on a single time year around.    I believe Standard time is better 

than Daylight Saving Time.  Our natural biological clocks work best when it is 

coordinated with the natural cycle of the sun.  Students in elementary, middle and 

high school also perform better with the later schedule of standard time.  Those 

individuals who choose to begin their days an hour earlier can freely do so. 
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